

PHONE: 818,790.1178 • FAX: 818.952.6247

PETER H. BACHMANN Headmaster

October 11, 2007

Dear Sir or Madam:

I have worked in school operations for more than fourteen years and I have only come across a handful of companies for whom I would have no reservations in recommending for others to use. Libra-Tech Corporation is one at the top of my list. In today's market there is a significant competition for one's business and many promises are made to get the sale with very little follow up after the sale is done. Penny Gromatzky and her staff at Libra-Tech Corporation have the integrity and knowledge to make any project a success. Libra-Tech Corporation was the sole furnisher of our High School library with a population of 500 students. Libra-Tech made the library artistically pleasing with color and form while keeping it both functional and long lasting. We chose to use Biblomodel shelving, Nienkamper Vox products and Shuttlezone tables in this installation for look and durability. We are not disappointed in anyway. The support from all the manufactures to make sure the product was correct was outstanding. Again, I would recommend Libra-Tech without reservation. Please feel free to call me at any time. Phone number 818-949-5516 or email skalb@flintridgeprep.org

Sincerely,

Stephen R. Kalb R.N. BSN

Director of Facilities and Safety

Stephen R. Kall